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LEGAL NOTICE 

 

( E d i t o r ’ s 

Note: Names, 

ages, addresses, 

incidents and 

charges are pro-

vided by official 

law enforcement 

agencies. All per-

sons listed in this 

report are inno-

cent until proven 

guilty in a court 

of law. Charges 

can be amended 

or dismissed.) 

*** 
Tuesday, Oct. 28 

*A man said 
gas was siphoned 
from a rental vehi-
cle in the 150 
block of N. Red-
wood Hwy. 

*Near the in-
tersection of Caves 
Hwy. and White 
School  House 
Road a woman 
said she hit a deer 
with her vehicle. 
The deer crawled 
off the road and 
onto a field about 
12 feet from the 
road. The road de-
partment was ad-
vised. 

*In the 700 
block of Pine Cone 
Road a man said 
another man who 
was wanted by 
police was refusing 
to leave his prop-
erty. The man was 
looking for his be-
longings and even-
tually left.   

*At the same 
location on Pine 
Cone Road a man 
said a guy that 
made some death 
threats the day be-
fore was shooting 
a gun. Deputies 
were unable to lo-
cate anything out 

IN THE CIRCUIT 
COURT OF THE 
STATE OF ORE-
GON FOR THE 
COUNTY OF JOSE-
PHINE 
In the Matter of the 
Estate of: Robert 
James Nicolaw, de-
ceased, Case No. 
03-P-0300 NOTICE 
TO INTERESTED 
PERSONS 
Notice is hereby 
given that the under-
signed have been 
appointed and have 
qualified as the Co-
Personal Represen-
tatives of the estate. 
All persons having 
claims against the 
estate are hereby 
required to present 
their claims, with 
proper vouchers, 
within four months 
after the date of first 
publication of this 
notice, as stated 
below, to the Co-
Personal Represen-
tatives at P.O. Box 
234, Cave Junction, 
OR 97523 or the 
claims may be 
barred.  
All persons whose 
rights may be af-
fected by the pro-
ceedings in this es-
tate may obtain addi-
tional information 
from the records of 
the court, the Co-
Personal Represen-
tatives, or the attor-
ney for the Co-
Personal Represen-
tatives. Dated and 
first published, No-
vember 5, 2003.  
 
Shalwa Nicolaw  
Lisa Valenzuela 
c/o P.O. Box 234  
Cave Junction, OR 
97523. 
 
Mansfield R. Cleary 
Attorney for the Es-
tate, P.O. Box 234 
Cave Junction, OR 
97523 
 
Publish: Nov. 5, 12, 
19, 26 

NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC  

HEARING 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC  
HEARING 

This is to give notice 
that on Monday, No-
vember 24, 2003 at 
7:30 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers of 
the City Hall, 222 W. 
Lister St., Cave 
Junction, Oregon, 
the Common Coun-
cil, in accordance 
with the Land Use 
Hearing Rules and 
ORS 197.763, will 
hold a Public Hearing 
to consider an appli-
cation by Larry T. 
Osborn, Sunnybrook 
Manor Associates, to 
vacate the Condi-
tional Use for a  Mo-
bile Home Park to a 
Planned Unit Devel-
opment at 497 Laurel 
Rd., more particularly 
described as Asses-
sor’s Map 39-08-15, 
Tax Lot 701. The 
change to a Planned 
Unit Development 
would allow the ap-
plicant to sell lots 
with modular homes 
in place. Possible 
actions include Ap-
proval, Approval with 
Conditions, Disap-
proval, Table or Con-
tinue.  
Publish: November 12,  

Illinois Valley Soil 
and Water Conserva-
tion District will meet 
on Thursday, Nov. 
20 at 7 p.m. in the 
County Building in 
Cave Junction. The 
agenda for the meet-
ing will include but is 
not limited to the 

NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC  

HEARING 

Illinois Valley Water-
shed Council will 
meet on Thursday, 
Nov. 20 at 8 p.m. in 
the County Building 
in Cave Junction. 
The agenda for the 
meeting will include 
but is not limited to 
the following:  
*Regular Agenda 
If you need assis-
tance or information, 
please contact the 
IVSWCD office at 
592-3731 during 
regular business 
hours.  
Publish: Nov. 12 and 19 

of the ordinary.  
*Christopher 

L. Box, 20, was 
cited for unlawful 
deceleration after a 
non-injury acci-
dent with another 
vehicle near the 
intersection of S. 
Kerby Avenue and 
Lister Street.  

*In the 600 
block of East River 
Street a juvenile 
boy was given a 
citation for posses-
sion of alcohol and 
was given over to 
the custody of his 
father.  

*A man in the 
17000 block of 
Redwood Hwy. 
was transported to 
Three Rivers Com-
munity Hospital to 
detoxify after 
deputies checked 
on a “911” hang-
up. 

*In the 500 
block of Lakeshore 
Drive a woman 
said she was hav-
ing trouble with 
her  next-door 
neighbor. She said 
a man was looking 
through the blinds 
at her children and 
that he had accu-
mulated a lot of 
trash. Deputies 
contacted  the 
health dept. re-
garding the mess. 

* M a t h e w 
Jimmie Walton, 
23,  was arrested 
on a warrant at 
6:07 p.m. on Red-
wood Hwy. at Lau-
rel Road. His origi-
nal charges in-
cluded second-
degree theft, nego-
tiating a bad check, 
fourth-degree as-

sault and second-
degree criminal 
mischief. Deputies 
also cited Joshua 
Edmond Danger-
field,  19, for driv-
ing while unin-
sured and driving 
while suspended.   

*In the 24000 
block of Redwood 
Hwy. a boy said 
his intoxicated 
mother was yelling 
at him about doing 
the dishes.  

*In the 5300 
block of Holland 
Loop Road a 
woman said some-
one was using her 
daughter’s IDs to 
obtain credit cards. 
She had suspect 
information. An 
investigation is 
pending. 

*In the 3500 
block of Rocky-
dale Road a 
woman said she 
called “911” to 
scare her boyfriend 
during a verbal 
dispute. It was un-
founded as a crime 
and the couple was 
separated for the 
night.  

*In the 200 
block of W. Wat-
kins a woman said 
she saw an intoxi-
cated driver. Depu-
ties were unable to 
locate her. 

*In the 300 
block of S. Red-
wood Hwy. a store 
employee said an 
intoxicated woman 
was in her store. A 
vehicle came and 
picker her up. 

Wed., Oct. 29 
*In the 2300 

block of Thomp-
son Creek Road a 

man said he was 
waking up the rest 
of his family be-
cause there was a 
fire in the house.  

*A woman in 
the 600 block of 
Junction Avenue 
said that a man 
tore up her yard 
and threatened her 
daughter. Deputies 
said they received 
conflicting stories. 

*A man said 
$100 worth of gas 
was missing from 
s o me  U- Hau l 
trucks. He had no 
suspect informa-
tion. 

*A woman 
said she saw a 
large truck driving 
recklessly on the 
Redwood Hwy. in 
Kerby.   

*In the 500 
block of E. River 
Street a woman 
s a i d  a n o t h e r 
woman was sitting 
outside for two 
days and appeared 
disoriented. The 
woman told depu-
ties she was wait-
ing for a bus to 
New Jersey to find 
warmer weather. 

*A woman in 
the 10400 block of 
Takilma Road said 
she observed a fe-
male that was on 
drugs for four days 
giving her filthy 6-
month-old baby an 
unknown sub-
stance in a baby 
bottle. Deputies 
said there was no 
sign of injury to 
the child but con-
tacted social ser-
vices. 

*A man said 
his vehicle slid off 

the roadway on 
Waldo Road near 
Takilma Road. He 
had just witnessed 
a man walking 
down the road with 
a large hunting 
knife and back-
pack. A tow truck 
recovered the vehi-
cle. 

*In the 1200 
block of Deer 
Creek Road a man 
said mail was 
missing from his 
box. 

*A woman 
said a phone was 
missing from a 
phone booth in the 
7200 block of Hol-
land Loop Road.  

*In the 3600 
block of Holland 
Loop Road a man 
said his house was 
burglarized while 
he was on vaca-
tion. 

 *On Lake-
shore Drive a citi-
zen saw a vehicle 
in a ditch. 

*In the 17000 
block of Redwood 
Hwy. Lynda Grace 
Cavanagh, 53, was 
arrested for a pro-
bation violation at 
4:01 p.m. 

*A woman in 
the 24500 block of 
Redwood Hwy. 
said her husband 
who had a restrain-
ing order against 
him was refusing 
to leave. The man 
said he would not 
leave until a drug 
dog came and in-
spected the home 
because he be-
lieved his children 
were in danger. 
Child welfare was 
contacted. 

*In the 9900 
block of Takilma 
Road a woman 
said a relative had 
refused to return 
her child after a 
few days. The rela-
tive was awarded 
temporary custody 
of the child. There 
was no crime. 

*In the 850 
block of Idlewild 
Drive a woman 
said her son, an-
other man and her 
checkbook were 
mi s s i n g .  T h e 
woman was going 
through a divorce. 
It was unfounded 
as a crime. 

*At IVHS a 
man that suffered 
an accidental over-
dose was trans-
ported to Three 
Rivers Community 
Hospital. 

Thursday, Oct. 30 

*A woman in 
the 500 block of 
Caves Hwy. said a 
man was outside 
yelling at the top 
of his lungs.  

*On S. Red-
wood Hwy. near 
W. Lister Street, 
Gregory Wayne 
Sampley, 51, was 
arrested on two 
warrants for the 
original charges of 
felon in possession 
of a firearm, men-
acing and DUII. 
He was transported 
to the Josephine 
County Adult Jail.  

*In the 100 
block of Hogue 
Drive deputies said 
they had probable 
cause for the arrest 
of a girl that as-
saulted her parent. 

*The girl that 

had assaulted her 
parent in the 100 
block of Hogue 
Drive was listed as 
a runaway at 12:34 
p.m. 

*Deputies ar-
rested the girl in-
volved in the as-
sault on Hogue 
Drive in the 6400 
block of Lakeshore 
Drive. She was 
arrested for fourth-
degree assault and 
for being beyond 
parental control. 

*A man at Illi-
nois Valley Golf 
Club said he saw a 
man that appeared 
to be on drugs 
heading towards 
Grants Pass. 

*Deborah Cor-
rine Perazzo, 39, 
was arrested for 
DWS on the Red-
wood Hwy. at 
Rockydale Road. 

*A citizen he 
was assaulted by a 
man at a bar on 
Redwood Hwy. 
Deputies filed a 
report for fourth-
degree assault. 

Saturday, Nov. 1 

*In the 1500 
block of Kerby 
Mainline Road a 
woman said a sign 
valued at $50 was 
removed.  

*In the 500 
block of W. River 
Street some young 
children said they 
set off an alarm 
while they were 
playing hide and 
go seek. 

*In the 1900 
block of Reeves 
Creek Road a man 
said someone tried 
to break in to his 
vehicle. Deputies 

filed the informa-
tion. 

*In the 1800 
block of Holland 
Loop Road Keith 
Lamar Dillard, 20, 
was cited for vio-
lating the basic 
speed law.  

*In the 5200 
block of Lakeshore 
Drive a woman 
said a man called 
her and started 
asking questions 
about her daughter 
and said she had a 
gift waiting to be 
claimed. The infor-
mation was docu-
mented.  

CJ allocated $769 from liquor tax 

The Savvy Senior  
By CAROL MARTIN 

Charles W. Jarvis, Chairman and 
Chief Executive of the United Seniors As-
sociation, Inc., announced recently the 
USA Health Choice Freedom Campaign to 
stop the attempt by liberal Senators to so-
cialize the nutritional and health industry.  

    “Senators like Dick Durbin, Hillary 
Clinton, and other liberals want a new 
army of health nannies controlling our 
choices,” said Charles Jarvis. “They have 
mastered the art of manufacturing ‘crises’ 
so they can greatly expand the powers of 
Federal bureaucrats.”  

    Senators Dick Durbin, Hillary Clin-
ton, Dianne Feinstein, Chuck Schumer, 
and others are proposing legislation to 
create a new bureaucratic regulatory re-
gime over the whole nutrition and health 
sector. Senate bill S.722, the Dietary Sup-
plement Safety Act, would establish a new 
set of government regulations and pro-
grams over all health supplements.  

"If Senators Durbin and Clinton get 
their way, American health will be harmed, 
not helped,” said Mr. Jarvis. “Americans 
need expanded health choices, not reduc-
tion and bureaucracy.”  

The issue is controversial, however, 
and complex. Currently, people can pretty 
much buy any sort of nutritional supple-
ment, diet aid, or vitamins from a health 
store. However, there's no oversight over 
what's actually in these products. For in-
stance, we now know the dangers of 
ephedra in diet aids. Deaths have actually 
been attributed to it. 

As for vitamins, taking too many can 
be toxic. In general, people who are vita-
min aficionados don't know what they're 
doing when they dose themselves. They 
think vitamins couldn't possibly be bad for 
them. They are sorely mistaken. 

No, I don't agree with a nationalized 
health care system. However, regulating 
what health food stores sell is beneficial to 
everyone. 

(c) 2003 DBR Media, Inc. 

following:  
*Regular Agenda 
If you need assis-
tance or information, 
please contact the 
IVSWCD office at 
592-3731 during 
regular business 
hours. 
Publish: Nov. 12, 19 

Sports  
Challenge  

 
By WALTER 

BRANCH 
 

1. What basketball 
league did the 
champion Albany 
Patroons bounce 
balls in? 
2. What country 
competed in six 
straight Davis Cup 
tennis finals be-
tween 1983 and 
1988? 
3. What did Cal 
Ripken do in his 
first at-bat after 
becoming the 21st 
big-league victim 
of Morganna the 
Kissing Bandit? 
4. What Iron Cur-
tain country pulled 
its weightlifters out 
of the 1988 Olym-
pics after gold 
medalist Angel 
Guencher flunked 
a drug test? 
5. What New York 
Mets broadcaster 
greeted viewers 
on Father's Day 
1987 with "Happy 
Birthday"? 
6. What college 
football coach de-
livered the second 
n o m i n a t i n g 
speech for George 
Bush at the 1988 
Republican Con-
vention? 
Sports Challenge 
Answers 
The Continental 
Basketball Asso-
ciation; 2. Swe-
den; 3. Hit a home 
run; 4. Bulgaria; 5. 
Ralph Kiner; 6. 
Joe Paterno.  
 
(c) 2003 DBR Me-
dia, Inc. 
 

During Sep-
tember, the Oregon 
Liquor Control 
Commission allo-
cated $365,629 in 
liquor revenue to 
Josephine, Doug-
las, Jackson and 
Lane counties and 
their 37 incorpo-
rated cities.  

Statewide the 
agency distributed 
$7.15 million for 
the month, includ-
ing $3.7 million to 

the general fund. 
Oregon’s 239 in-
corporated cities 
received $1.3 mil-
lion, the 35 coun-
t i e s  n e t t e d 
$653,530, and the 
city revenue shar-
ing account was 
$914,942. Last 
month's statewide 
allocation was 
$11.6 million. 

OLCC revenue 
is derived from the 
sale of distilled 

spirits in 239 liq-
uor stores, taxes on 
malt beverages and 
wine, license fees 
and fines for liquor 
law violations. The 
distribution is 
based on popula-
tion. 

In September, 
Josephine County 
received $14,480. 
Cave Junction re-
ceived $769 and 
Grants Pass re-
ceived $13, 254. 
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